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Purpose: This Note to Industry (NTI) serves as a notice to inform all stakeholders of the 

maintenance period of the E-SHENA online registration portal (ORP). 

 

The Safety, Health and Environment National Authority (SHENA) informs all stakeholders that 

the E-SHENA ORP will undergo maintenance from 27th December 2024 to 1st January 2025 

and is expected to resume online on 2nd January 2025. 

 

Should further clarifications be required on this matter, kindly email your enquiries to 

wshapplication@shena.gov.bn or contact the SHENA Office general line at + 673 238 2000 / 

+673 272 2200 anytime during office hours. 

 

END 
 

TOPIC 
MAINTENANCE OF THE E-SHENA ONLINE REGISTRATION PORTAL 

Reference 
Number 
2024/NTI/14 

Approved by: 
Acting Director of 
Compliance & 
International 
Division 

Endorsed by: 
Acting Chief 
Executive Officer 
 
 

Issue date: 
23rd December 
2024 
 
 

Expiry date: 
None 
 
 
 

Revision No:  
1.0 
 
 
 

NOTE TO INDUSTRY (NTI) 

1 

mailto:wshapplication@shena.gov.bn

